NATIONAL RIFLE ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA POLITICAL VICTORY FUND 11250 WAPLES MILL ROAD FAIRFAX, VIRGINIA 22030



Randy Kozuch Chairman

May 13, 2024

The Honorable Tom Cole Tom Cole for Congress P.O. Box 722256 Norman, OK 73070

Dear Chairman Cole:

On behalf of our millions of members across the country, the National Rifle Association Political Victory Fund (NRA-PVF) is proud to endorse your candidacy for the U.S. House of Representatives in the June 18, 2024, Republican primary for the 4th Congressional District of Oklahoma.

Based on your proven voting record on Second Amendment issues in the U.S. House of Representatives, you have earned an "A+" rating from NRA-PVF. An "A+" is reserved for a legislator with not only an excellent voting record on critical NRA issues, but who has also made a vigorous effort to promote and defend the Second Amendment.

We thank you for your leadership to defend the Second Amendment freedoms of NRA members and law-abiding gun owners in Oklahoma and throughout the country. As Chairman of the U.S. House Committee on Appropriations, you are a key ally in efforts to protect gun owners from countless efforts to use government bureaucracy to infringe on Americans' constitutional freedoms.

Additionally, we applaud your recent vote to prevent the Department of Veterans Affairs from continuing a practice that unilaterally and arbitrarily strips veterans of their ability to own a gun. We also thank you for your vote to overturn a Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives regulation that subjects virtually all firearms with attached stabilizing braces to the registration requirements of the National Firearms Act.

Furthermore, we appreciate your longstanding support for self-defense by cosponsoring and voting for Right-to-Carry reciprocity legislation, which would ensure that the millions of law-abiding Americans who can carry a concealed firearm in their home state are able to do so across the country.

Finally, thank you for your continued opposition to the Joe Biden and Hakeem Jeffries gun control agenda of banning lawfully-owned firearms, ammunition and magazines. Congratulations on your endorsement, and thank you for your support of the Second Amendment. Good luck with your campaign, and we look forward to our continued relationship.

Sincerely,

Randy Kozuch

Chairman, NRA-PVF